
HB 682 -- STUDENT LODGING

SPONSOR: Chipman

After July 1, 2022, this bill prohibits any public institution of
higher education in this state from requiring students to live in
campus housing except for first-time freshman. First-time freshman
may be required to live in campus housing the first year of his or
her attendance.

This bill is similar to HB 1790 (2020) and HB 435 (2019).


